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December 26,. 1953

DELEXEI

Department of the Air Force
Washington, D. C.

Enclosed I am sending you the Summary Report of our
committee which we have discussed. I hope I have included ail
of your suggestions in it. I have also included the suggestions
of Drs. Mark and Spence. In addition, I had a letter from
Dr. Fermi approving the report. Drs. Teller and Street have
not written me; however, they raised no objections,

The report should therefore be considered as approved by
Fermi, Mark, Spence and myself, and as passed without explicit
objection by Street and Teller.

Please feel free to make further copies of this report
as needed but please inform this office, P.O. Box 451, Ithaca,
New York, when you are doing so.

Yours sincerely,

/s/

Hans A. Bethe
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